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My name is Matt Burtness and this is my eighteenth year teaching and my third year as 
a building rep at Dunlap Elementary, where I’ve been since 2011. Last year, I attended 
my first WEA RA and it was personally and professionally life-altering. One thing we’ve 
made a priority with our building rep team is to build capacity in both leadership and 
learning. It would be a privilege to represent our building and our union at the state and 
national level, especially with so much on the table for our students. Thank you in 

advance for the consideration. 


